
The Village of Johnson Creek and Jefferson County, in 
accordance with National Flood Insurance Program 
regulation 65.7(b)(1), hereby gives notice of the Village 
of Johnson Creek intent to revise the flood hazard 
information along Johnson Creek, generally located 
between the confluence with the Rock River and Union 
Street.  The flood hazard revisions are being proposed as 
part of Conditional Letter of Map Revision (CLOMR) Case 
No. 24-05-0085R for a proposed project along Johnson 
Creek.  
 
The Village of Johnson Creek is proposing to extend 
Gosdeck Lane, from where it currently terminates within 
the Chapel Hill subdivision, to the south over Johnson 
Creek to make a new connection with County Highway 
B/Aztalan Street.  
 
The project intent to provide another traffic route to the 
elementary and high school campuses located along 
Aztalan Street. This north-south connection is important 
to community connectivity as it will improve traffic 
circulation and reduce the traffic burden on other north-
south routes.  
 
Once the project has been completed, a Letter of Map 
Revision (LOMR) request should be submitted that will, in 
part, revise the following flood hazards along Johnson 
Creek. 
 
1. The floodway will be revised from approximately 

3,400 feet upstream of the confluence with the Rock 
River to approximately 1,100 feet downstream of 
Union Street along Johnson Creek. The floodway will 
increase and decrease within the revised area.  

2. Base Flood Elevations (BFEs) will increase and 
decrease along Johnson Creek. 

3. The SFHA will increase and decrease along Johnson 
Creek.  

 
Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be 
reviewed at the Village Hall at 125 Depot Street, PO Box 
238, Johnson Creek, WI 53038.  Interested persons may 
call the Village Engineer, Christian Moring, at (262) 665-
3012 for additional information from April 17th to May 29th, 
Monday-Friday, 8am-3pm. 


